
April 14th, 2024. 

Dear Family and Friends, 

We just got back from a trip through 
LaGrange, WY and Denver, CO. Every day 
and every event was precious for us. We had 
the opportunity to share with the AWANA 
kids in LaGrange as well as teach a couple of 
classes at Frontier School of the Bible. We 
also saw a lot of family while there. Then we 
went on down to Denver where we were 
able to see some more family. The 8th we 
spent quite a while watching the partial 
eclipse, 65%. That really was a pleasant 
distraction from the stress of Angela’s 
naturalization interview, which was the next 
day. As we were preparing for the interview, 
Angela was constantly reminded of God’s 
presence. Several people sent her Bible verses in the morning. During the interview she would remember the verses and 
remember that God was with her. After the interview, the officer called me in and she was sworn in as an official U.S. 
citizen. What a big answer to pray. Angela says that she couldn’t understand anything the officer said and so all the glory 
goes to God. And really, that’s the way we want it. 

Today we shared at Hope Fellowship in 
Worland. It was a great time and everyone 
was coming up and giving Angela hugs and 
celebrating her citizenship with her. We have 
some more meetings coming up so please be 
praying for us as we make our way around. If 
you would like to see us, or would like us to 
visit your church, please let us know. We 
want to see as many of you as possible. 

Even though we are still celebrating Angela’s 
citizenship, we realize that our real 
citizenship is not of this world. It is a heavenly 
citizenship and we look for and wait for a 
heavenly homeland just as Abraham did. “For 
he looked for a city which hath foundations, 
whose builder and maker is God… and 
confessed that [he was] a stranger and 
pilgrim on the earth.” - Hebrews 11:10, 13 

Finish Strong, 
Jeff and Angela Anderson 

 


